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I work with students and families with hearing differences, and this bill would be life 

changing for many of them.  In my experience both in New Jersey and Oregon, the 

cost of hearing aids for families both with and without insurance is astronomical, and 

support of this bill could mean that many of my students receive the support they 

need to be successful.  Thank you for your time.  


